
Concealed Weapon or Firearm License Application at Tax Collectors’ Offices 
Toolkit: Website Update 

 

Lisa B. Johnson, Union County Tax Collector’s Office Announces Replacement 
Concealed Weapon License Services 

 
Florida residents are now able to replace their statewide concealed weapon license at 
the Tax Collector’s Office.  You must have your concealed carry number in order to do 
so.  If you do not have your number you can reach out to the Department of Agriculture 
for that information. 
 
Florida Commissioner of Agriculture Wilton Simpson partnered with Lisa B. Johnson, 
Tax Collector to pass legislation that allows our office to offer replacement concealed 
weapon license services.  
 
Don’t waste time mailing your application. Stop by the Tax Collector’s Office today and 
apply in person.  
 


